


Contact Us:
Head of Middle School: 

Mr. Michael Conlin
Head of Elementary School: 

Mrs. Ruth Ann Schuler
Main Office: Ms. Kristin Leonka

Email:
office@stgabrielschool.org

Website:
www.stgabrielschool.org
Location: 77 Bloomfield

Avenue, Windsor, CT 06095
Phone: (860) 688-6401

Important Dates in May
11--Mothers’ Day

14--Spring Concert
16-- MAP testing ends

19--Grades 3-8 visit the Capitol
22--Parents’ Night/Raffle

26--Memorial Day Holiday
29--Ascension Thursday Mass 

Important Dates in June
9--Preschool Celebration and last day

11--Last day, 12:35 dismissal

What an exciting week we’ve had!

First, learning about the Papal Conclave, 
then watching for the white smoke!

Wondering who will be chosen by the Holy Spirit
as the Successor to Peter, where would he be

from, what name will he take?
Then the surprise of hearing the announcement

and seeing our own 
Robert Cardinal Prevost 

make his appearance as Leo XIV!

"We are disciples of Christ, Christ goes before us,
and the world needs his light. Humanity needs
him like a bridge to reach God and his love." 

"The gift of friendship brings us back to Jesus
himself. To have the ability to develop authentic
friendships in life is beautiful. Without a doubt,

friendship is one of the most wonderful gifts that
God has given us."

May 10, 2025From the Heads of School

mailto:kleonka@stgabrielschool.org
https://www.stgabrielschool.org/


Calling All Volunteers!

St. Gabriel School is hosting a 
“Parents’ Night

and Teacup Raffle”
to be held on May 22.

Create a prize basket
Solicit gift cards or 

items from local vendors
 Donate a bottle of wine

Plan decorations 
Set up or Clean up

Provide music
Donate food 

Invite your friends
Spread the word!

Email raschuler@stgabrielschool.org
 for more information or to help.

RSVP to Miss Kristin or Mrs. Schuler



77 Bloomfield Avenue
Windsor, CT 06095 

www.stgabrielschool.org Phone: 860-688-6401
Fax: 860-298-8668 

For Donors: 

Scholarship Recipients: 

New England for ECCA: 

Let's push this over the finish line: 

Now is our once in a generation chance to make it happen. 

1) Sign our petition.
2) Contact your federal legislators with our prepared e-mail message. 

TWO Steps to Show Your Support in less than ONE minute of your time: 

● Income capped at 300% of state median gross income based on HUD 

● Access to scholarships would open doors for many low to middle income families
across these states in cities, suburbs, and rural areas. 

● Funds can be used for tuition at private or religious schools, curriculum materials,
standardized test fees, educational therapies for students with disabilities, and even
homeschool-related costs. 

Catholic school families across New England have been waiting for decades for relief to help
send their children to the schools that fit their religious and academic goals. 

● This tax credit does not affect federal or state public education funding, and is based
solely on tax-credits for private donations. 

● Congress has the chance to include the Educational Choice for Childen Act's tax credit
for donations to scholarship organizations in the next federal budget. 

Individuals can claim a nonrefundable federal income tax credit for donating to
scholarship-granting organizations. The credit is capped at whichever is greater between 10% of
adjusted gross income or $5,000 per year 

Go to https://ne4ecca.org for more info and links to the two steps: petition and email. Share our
effort on Facebook. 

Please learn about ECCA and sign the petition.

Now is our once-in-a-generation chance

to make it happen. 

http://www.stgabrielschool.org/
https://www.ne4ecca.org/
https://www.ne4ecca.org/email_legislators
https://www.ne4ecca.org/petition
https://www.ne4ecca.org/petition
https://www.ne4ecca.org/email_legislators
https://www.ne4ecca.org/email_legislators
https://ne4ecca.org/
https://ne4ecca.org/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61575734665261
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61575734665261


CelebrateCelebrateCelebrate
70 years70 years70 years

St. Gabriel School’sSt. Gabriel School’sSt. Gabriel School’s
                     SeventiethSeventiethSeventieth
               AnniversaryAnniversaryAnniversary    
                  is next year!is next year!is next year!

Are you a graduate?Are you a graduate?Are you a graduate?    

Do you have photos andDo you have photos andDo you have photos and

memories to share?memories to share?memories to share?

Help us prepare for ourHelp us prepare for ourHelp us prepare for our

70th year of70th year of70th year of    

Catholic Education.Catholic Education.Catholic Education.stgabrielschool.comstgabrielschool.comstgabrielschool.com

of excellence
in Greater Windsor

Contact us :

860-688-6401 Please plan to join our
celebration!



Working on making a wonderful

Mothers’ Day!



Every student has a gift for Mom.
We planted our flower seeds on April 11

and have been watching them grow!








